
To: the Senate Committee on Rules 
Re: SB 1564 Intro   
 
I am writing in support of SB 1564 that establishes important steps to safeguard the 
integrity of our voting system.    Portions of this bill establish greater control by more 
“eyes” on the process, hold government accountable for ballot use and allow each 
county’s citizens to verify the election process. 
 
This is a bill that should appeal to all parties as it better insures voter integrity. 
 
Please vote YES on SB 1564. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Susan Pozdena 
Portland resident (9722) 


